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Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that our Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, 

with lots of new children’s books to browse and buy. 

 

When: Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st and Friday 24th November – 3.25 – 3.45pm 

 

Where: In the staffroom (Please enter through the Year 6 fire exit and we can 

direct you from there!) 

 

 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, with prices 

starting from £2.99. You can securely pay for books at the Fair by using the online 

payment link www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay or pay with cash.  

 

 

However, if you can’t make it to our Book Fair, but would like to purchase books, 

your child can bring home a wish list and you can pay for their chosen books 

using the online payment system. Or alternatively, prepaid vouchers are 

available at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. They are a great way to 

ensure your child doesn’t miss out.  

 

 

Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school 

library!  

 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Low 

Reading Lead 
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